
Carrant Brook Junior School  

Newsletter   
Newsletter Date: 13 July 2018 

Headteacher’s Message:      

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Thank you to everybody who supported our Summer Fayre last Friday.  We 
raised just over £1,000!  If you waited to the end….. 
 

The whole School had a Science Day on Wednesday where they were put 
into mixed age groups.  The pupils did a carousel of different activities eg. 
rocket launching, our solar system and marshmallow parachuting!  All pupils 
thoroughly enjoyed the day.  Photos from both of these events will be added 
to the website early next week. 
 

Year 5 have been to the Medieval Festival today.  Pupils arrived to school in 
some amazing costumes.  Again, please see the website next week for 
photos. 
 

Finally, I would like to inform you that as of September, we will no longer be 
finishing at 1.15pm on the last day of term, School will finish at 3.15pm. 
 

Kind regards   
Maria Budd 

Change of Menu: 

There will be a change to the School Menu on the last day of term.  On Wednesday 
25th July, the menu will be Sausage (Vegetarian option available) and Chips. 

Change 4 Life: 

We all know that pupils need to be active to be healthy.  But just 23% of boys and 20% of 
girls aged 5-15 currently meet the national recommended level of activity of 60 minutes 
each day and it can be hard for teachers and parents to know how to inspire kids to        
exercise.  Change4Life has joined forces with Star Wars to get more children active with 
the New ‘Train like a Jedi programme’.  Your child will be bringing a Summer pack home 
with them from School today to keep them active over the Summer holidays! 

IMPORTANT - Please read:  Changes to how you order a School Dinner  

As of September, we will be changing the way we use ParentPay.  Lunches will need to 

be ordered online at home and paid for in advance.  If your child is entitled to Free 

School Meals you will also need to logon and make your meal choice.   

We will be ‘Going Live’ before the end of term.  Guidance is on the website on how to 

order your meal choices.  The New Autumn menu is also on the website for your information.   

Thank you for your support. 

YEAR 6 POPCORN & MILKSHAKE SALE 

TUESDAY 17TH JULY 2018 AT BREAKTIME  

PLEASE BRING IN £1 



Commendations:   
 

 
Congratulations to this weeks Gold Book 

Award winners. 
 

Congratulations also to Sycamore     

 who won this week’s attendance with 100% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

  

Reading Challenge:   

Congratulations to Year 4 pupils in Ash class this week who came 1st with 83.3% of pupils reading at 

least 4 times each week.   

2nd - Elm - 81.5%  3rd - Willow - 77.7%  4th - Sycamore - 67%  5th - Oak - 50%  

Please can you support us in encouraging your child to read at least 4 times per week. Thank you. 

TERM DATES: 

Term Six: Monday 4 June - Wednesday 25 July 

1.15pm Finish 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  

Monday 16 July - Year 4 Cotswold Wildlife Park 

Tuesday 17 July - Year 4 Homework Gallery after 

school.  Parents/Carers welcome. 

Wednesday 18 July - Year 6 Leavers Service at The     

Abbey, 2pm 

Tuesday 24 July - Year 6 Croft Farm Water Park 

House Points:    Congratulations! 

Which house is in the lead so far?    
 

1st place  -  Sapphire 

2nd place -  Emerald 

3rd place  -  Ruby 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDED READING BOOKS: 

The Tunnel (Anthony Browne) 

Catkin (Antonia Barber) 

The Abominables (Eva Ibbotson) 

My Sister Lives on the Mantelpiece        

(Annabel Pitcher) 

THANK YOU!  

Please continue to support your child in logging into 

their Mathletics account.  The more activities your child 

completes the more points they can earn.  Look out for 

certificates, gold bars and even trophies!  

They can also set up their very own avatar, and use 

points to buy funky accessories.  
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